
533 Poenisch
Corpus Christi, TX 78412
March 5, 1985

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Doctor Garcia,

I am delighted that you have accepted my suggestion of
renaming the local Main .Post Office in your honor. Discussing
this matter with you and Doctor Cleo has been a pleasant ex-
perience for me over the past few days.

I am optimistic that the renaming of the Main Post Office
will become a reality, thereby rewarding you with another place
in history, and a shining cornerstone that will brighten the
lives of many generations.

Mr. Frank Paniagua has given me a tremendous amount of
encouragement and support. He is equally optimistic and pleased
to be a part of this undertaking.

I am preparing a letter to Congressman Solomon Ortiz to
enlist his support on this endeavor. I will keep you informed
of any developments as they occur.

My wife and family join me in wishing you and your wife
a speedy recovery. Again, thank you for allowing me to share
my thoughts with you.

Sincerely,AA# b.4 4>-
ROBERTO G'. SALINAS

Copy to:
Dr. Cleo Garcia
2601 Morgan
Corpus Christi, TX 78405


